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Ugborough Primary School 
Ugborough 
Ivybridge 
Devon PL21 0NG 
Telephone 01752 892489 
Email admin@ugborough-
primary.devon.sch.uk  

 

Friday Flyer 15th Dec 2023 

 

Dear parents & carers, 

What a wonderful week it has been in school! The children performed fantastically in their Christmas Extrava-

ganza, I am sure you are all incredibly proud of them. We are! I have included a link below for your feedback 

and ideas for  next year’s Christmas performance.  

There is also a link for the next Parent Forum. We really  do encourage  you  to get involved with this, as we 

can all work together to continue providing the best outcomes for your children. Please let Tracy know if you 

are attending. 

The children  have been creating Christmas crafts, and practicing for their performance this week, alongside 

their usual learning in class and have all managed to contain their excitement enough to see their lessons 

through successfully. 

The Rainbow Theatre will be performing Snow White for the children on Monday morning, thanks to a very 

generous donation and the PTA’s support. We really do appreciate everything you as our school community 

do for the children. 

I do hope you all have a very  enjoyable and restful weekend, in the build up to this wonderful festive season. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs French 

 

Christmas Feedback 

https://forms.office.com/e/0PD4Bs86sr  

Parent Forum 

https://forms.office.com/e/eF5Ai9c0Fa   
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To All of Our 

 Children.  

You’re all stars to us.  

You were  

amazing in the  

Christmas  

Extravaganza! 

Well Done! 
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Star of The Week 

 Hillhead: Rowan 

 Ennaton: Isla 

 Dunwell:  Soli 

 Ladywell: Seren 

 Venn: Theo 

 Earlscombe:  Sophia 

Flapjack Fridays 

 

There are still some children who 

are not signed up for their Friday 

Flapjack treat. 

If you would like your child to have one every Friday 

starting January 5th 2024,  please go onto School 

Gateway and pay the one off £3.30 before the end of 

this term.  This option will be closed as of the 3rd Janu-

ary and will not be re-opened. 

 

Thank you. 

Parent Forum 

 

We really do appreciate your input  and 

ideas and we urge you to come forward 

and join in with our Parent Forum. 

The next one will be held: 

 

Please let Tracy know if you plan on at-

tending. 

This week in Ladywell, the children used 

the iMotion app to create short stop-frame 

animation pieces based on Raymond 

Briggs's The Snowman. You can find the 

finished products on our class DB page 

under the heading 'The Snowman Vide-

os'!  
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Date Event 

Mon 18th Dec 
Pantomime in school 

Weds 20th Dec—

2nd Jan 2024 inc 

Christmas Holiday 

Weds 3rd Jan 2024 First Day Back Spring Term 

Mon 12th—19th inc 

Feb 

Half Term 

Tue 20th Feb First Day Back 

Fri 29th Mar—12th 

Apr Inc 

Easter Holiday 

Mon 15th April First Day Back Summer Term 

May 6th Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Mon 13th—Fri 17th 
Grenville House residential week for our year 4’s. 

May Mon 20th— Fri 

24th 

DTC residential week for our year 6’s 

Mon 27th—Fri 31st 

May 

Half Term 

Mon 3rd June First Day Back 

Mon 24th June—

Tues 25th June 

Dittisham residential for our year 5’s 

Weds 17th July—

Thurs 18th July 

East Soar residential for our year 3’s 

 

Fri 19th July 2024 Last Day of Term 


